
                                                OXFORD MAYOR AND COUNCIL   

                                                            PUBLIC HEARING 

                                              MONDAY, MAY 16, 2016 – 6:00 P.M. 

                                                                CITY HALL 

                                                            

            Meeting Summary                                                  

 

         

Call to Order 
Mayor Jerry D. Roseberry called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.  

 

Members Present: Councilmembers Jim Windham, Sarah Davis, George Holt, David Eady, and Mike 

Ready, Councilmember Terry Smith was not present. 

 

Others Present: City Manager Bob Schwartz, Chief Dave Harvey, City Clerk Lauran Willis, Cheryl 

Ready, Anderson Wright, Jeff Wearing, Todd Cain.  

 

Mayor Roseberry announced the purpose of the Public Hearing is to review the Annual Budget for 

FY2017 and the Capital Budget for FY2017 – FY2021 and then turned the meeting over the City 

Manager Bob Schwartz.  

 

City Manager Bob Schwartz presented the Annual Budget for FY2017 with an outline of the FY2016 

accomplishments. Schwartz presented the FY2017 Capital Budget depicting the project details, other 

initiatives cost of living and included a projection analysis of the Municipal Competitive Trust with 

MEAG and the FY2017 budget grand totals.  The meeting was then open for questions and discussion.  

 

Anderson Wright, President of the Oxford Historical Society presented questions regarding a request for 

repairs to Old Church and if it had been included as part of the budget. He said he was asked for a cost 

estimate of the repairs which he presented and has since then heard that it the responsibility of Historical 

Society for the maintenance and repairs according to the ninety-nine year lease of which he was not 

aware. After discussion it was suggested this item be moved to a work session for further discussion.    

 

Adjourn 

There being no further questions or discussion Mayor Roseberry closed the Public Hearing at 6:32 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Lauran Willis, CMC/FOA 

City Clerk 
 

 


